

Shoreham Village School
Church Street
Shoreham
Sevenoaks
Kent
TN14 7SN
Headteacher
Mrs G Lovatt-Young
01959 522228
www.shorehamvillageschool.net
office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk

10th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Moore Class Trip to Port Lympne Zoo and Safari – Tuesday 7th March

We have booked a Moore Class trip to Port Lympne Zoo and Safari on Tuesday 7th March leaving school by coach at 9:00am and returning at 4:00pm (approx.).

We are really lucky to have this trip fully funded, by KCC, as it is part of the prize which Mae won for the class in winning the writing competition last summer.

During the trip the children will take part in a guided walking tour during which they will learn about the 'Hungry Hunters' then in the afternoon they will enjoy a 45-60 minute safari tour of the animals. This trip links well into our science topics looking at animals including humans and what animals eat and the different diets animals have.

Children will need to wear black trousers/jogging bottoms that won't spoil if they get a bit dirty and should be appropriate for the season of our visit along with their school tops and jumpers/ cardigans. They will also need a warm, waterproof coat and their school cap.

On the day, children will need to bring a packed lunch and a small snack along with a water bottle in a small backpack. We are a nut free school so please ensure that you do not include any nuts in the packed lunch.

You are required to complete the online form and to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to attend and for the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including anaesthetic to be given.

Please click on the link to register: https://forms.gle/tremG5cNCpaF7zVM8

We have a very limited number of places available for parental/carer help on this trip. If you are interested in helping please complete the information on the online form and we will be in contact with you.

Please register by **THURSDAY 23RD FEBRUARY**. If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to participate.

Yours sincerely

Miss Fitch Moore Class Teacher Mrs Lovatt-Young Head















